
Iowa Department for the Blind Report 

We are working on planning summer virtual programming for both our transition students and 
adult job seekers. We continue to reach out to our clients and provide services to them as best 
we can virtually. We attend meetings at school via Zoom to assist with transitioning students 
into college, summer employment, and obtaining their career goals.  
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